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Memorandum

To: Staff and Student Employees
From: Division of Human Resources
Date: April 21, 2020

Subject: Limited Operations Plan for May 1 — 15, 2020

Due to the continuation of the COVID-19 pandemic, The University of New Mexico will
continue its Limited Operations status into the first half of May.

See the guidelines at https://hr.unm.edu/docs/hr/limited-operations-guidelines-extension-
1.pdf outlining the details for the period of May 1 thru May 16, 2020.

As President Stokes stated in her “President’s Weekly Perspective” yesterday, we echo her
sentiments of our thanks to you for your continued patience, courage, and kindness as we
get through this together.
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